
Invitation

The Centre for Human Rights, Faculty of Law, University of 
Pretoria, invites you to a memorial service in honour of 

Professor Charles Ngwena
	
				    Date: 		 6 February 2025
				    Time: 	 11:00 – 13:00
				    Venue: 	 Chapel, Hatfield Campus, 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 University of Pretoria

Please join us as we celebrate the life and legacy of Professor Ngwena, 
whose immense contributions to human rights, disability rights, 

and constitutionalism have left a lasting impact.

We look forward to gathering in remembrance and reflection.

For inquiries, please contact. Carole.Viljoen@up.ac.za

PLEASE SCAN TO RSVP


